Austin Ross

From: Austin Ross

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 11:17 AM

To: Brandie Dalton; Comfort Homes, LLC

Subject: Decision for Class 1 Extension to Decision SUB-UGA-ADJ20-04
Attachments: SUB-UGA-ADJ20-04EXT2.agr.pdf

Good Morning,

Your application for a Class 1 Extension (application #24-115103) to extend the approval for Subdivision Tentative Plan,
Urban Growth Preliminary Declaration, and Class 2 Adjustment Case (Case No. SUB-UGA-ADJ20-04) by two years has
been approved. The decision for the extension application is attached to this email and may also be downloaded from
your application folder in the Permit Application Center Portal.

If you have any questions about this application, please let me know.
Best,

Austin Ross

he/him/his

Planner Il
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